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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Betty Charles to an Inspection Appointment at 1024 DAYTON AVENUE.

Please correct your records. This is not a rental property. My mother is 86 years old and she and my brothers
remain in the family property.   Please make a correction that this is not rental property. I sent a letter dated
August 29, 2013 requesting this information to be corrected.

October 4, 2013

Jeremy Hall

I communicated with Mr. Hall to confirm that he told Appellant to appeal recently and that the inspection has
been rescheduled. KF
No hearing necessary.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Betty Charles to a Inspection Appointment at 1024 DAYTON AVENUE,
the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the
appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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